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IIUM/203/DRAP/4/13        1
st
 October 2018 

 

 

IIUM Graduand 

34
th

 Convocation Ceremony 

International Islamic University Malaysia      

 

 

 
 

Dear Graduand, 

 

INVITATION TO ATTEND THE 34
th

 IIUM CONVOCATION CEREMONY 

 

Congratulations on the completion of your studies. It gives us great pleasure to invite you to 

attend the 34
th

 IIUM Convocation Ceremony which will be held from 10
th

 until 13
th

 November 

2018 / Saturday to Tuesday at the IIUM Cultural Centre, IIUM Gombak Campus. 

 

To ensure the smooth running of the ceremony, kindly visit www.convo.iium.edu.my for 

detailed information on the convocation ceremony. If you are unable to attend the ceremony, 

kindly fill in the Reply Form which is downloadable at the above mentioned website and return it 

to us before 26
th

 October 2018 (Friday). 

 

The convocation robe collection counter at the IIUM Cultural Centre, IIUM Gombak Campus 

will be opened on: 

 

3
rd

 November - 4
th

 November 2018 (Saturday – Sunday)  

7
th

 November - 9
th

 November 2018 (Wednesday – Friday) 
 

We wish to remind you that you are required to fill in the: 

 

i. IIUM Tracer Study and MOHE Tracer Study 

- online at myapps.iium.edu.my/tracer which will be opened from 20
th 

October 

2018 (12.00am) until 9
th 

November 2018 (11.59pm)  
ii. Robe and Cards Collection Form.  

iii. Authorization Form (if someone else is collecting the robe on your behalf).  

 

Printed confirmation slips of the Tracer Study and Robe and Card Collection Form must be 

presented when collecting your robe. 
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Please be reminded that, if you have collected your degree scroll, you are required to pay a 

deposit when collecting your robe. The deposit must be in the form of POSTAL 

ORDER payable to Finance Division, IIUM with the amount of RM450.00 for an 

Undergraduate robe, or RM500.00 for a Master robe, or RM750.00 for a PhD robe. The deposit 

will be refunded when the robe is returned. 

 

During the robe collection, you must also collect the following items: 

 

i. The invitation card for parents/guests. 

ii. Seat number. 

iii. Convocation multimedia card. 

 

Should you have further inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact our offices at the following 

numbers or emails: 

 

i. Invitation (03-6196 4025/4028/4047/ext: 3991 or convo@iium.edu.my) 

ii. Tracer study (03-6196 6313/6306 or tracerstudy@iium.edu.my) 

iii. Robe (03-6196 4012 or nurulhuda@iium.edu.my) 

 

We hope you will be able to join the thousands of IIUM graduands who, with members of 

their families and friends, will take part in the 34
th

 IIUM Convocation Ceremony. 

 

You will be most welcome. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

IIUM Convocation Committee 
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